
KindyStart is the name of the school readiness program here at Kincumber Public School.

Starting school is a big change for your child and family.  You may feel many emotions, being both
excited and nervous about this new step in your child’s life.  A positive start to school helps your
child’s learning and development and allows them to feel secure, confident and connected in their
new environment.  

Research shows that when children feel successful in their transition to school, this leads to better
learning and well-being outcomes, both in a child’s school life and beyond.

KindyStart provides students a chance to see all parts of the school, meet some teachers and make
some connections with their peers. We provide a fun program which creates a sense of calmness
and excitement about starting school. We also love getting to know the students before they start.

You will be provided with a program closer to the date, but feel free to contact the school if you
have any questions about transitioning at Kincumber Public School.

Please note:  For your child to attend our KindyStart sessions, you will need to fill out the
KindyStart Registration Form and it MUST BE returned to the KPS office prior to Monday 7 October,
2024. Unfortunately your child will not be able to attend these important sessions if the form has
not been returned.
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